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SOUTH WOOTTON PARISH COUNCIL
Tel: 01553 671692                                                                                                   The Parish Office
 info@southwoottonpc.co.uk                                                                                           Church Lane

Website: southwootton.norfolkparishes.gov.uk                                                            South Wootton

King’s Lynn

PE30 3LJ

The Coronavirus Bill which was recently passed in Parliament formally allows the Parish Council to hold virtual meetings until May 2021 if necessary. If you would like to take part in our Parish Council Meeting, please contact the Clerk by telephone or email and make a request. We can then organise your participation. With social distancing measures still in force, we will proceed with meetings in this way for the foreseeable future.
The next

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING

will be held 
virtually, by Outlook Teams
at 7pm on

Tuesday,9th March 2021
when items on the Agenda will include where practicable:

Reports from the Committees for Assets, Finance, Planning, and Policy
Also reports from Other Committees: Infant School, Junior School, Wootton Park and South Wootton in Bloom.                                                        
Parishioners are always welcome to take part in any meeting of the Parish Council, but they are generally NOT permitted to take part in the discussion on the items on the Agenda unless Standing Orders are suspended for that purpose.

However, time is always allowed for questions from Parishioners, when Standing Orders are suspended to allow anyone to speak on any subject.   It would be helpful if details of any such questions are directed to the Parish Office in advance so that prior research, if necessary, can be made and then a proper answer can be given.
All enquiries should be directed to the Parish Office at the above address, at the moment we are not open to the public, but messages can be left at any time on the answer phone or by email we will be respond as soon as possible.

Tracey Cornwell                     
22nd February 2021                                                                  Clerk to the Parish Council
